Ti’iis IS the ﬁrst announcement OF ti'ie summer school on
Probabilistic and statistical methods for networks
to be held at TU Beriin, 21 August ~ 1 September 2017.

The summer school will focus on Probabiiistic and
statistical methods for networks. This is an enormouslg
rich tol:)ic that has many connections between branches
of matiiematics, and aPPiications to many other
scientific clisciplines. The central theme is randomness
that may arise in various forms: it can be used to
construct models for networks, to analgse networks
using statistical me’chods, or as Par‘c of stochastic
processes on networks. One strand of the school will
consider the theorg of statistical Phgsics models on
networks;
another strand will cieveiop tools of statistical inference
in network data; and a third strand investigates
aPPiica’cions such as networks in neuroscience, trafic

and telecommunication.

The School is Primariig aimed at graciuate students, but
also at Postclocs, working in aPPiiecl Probabilitg or in
one of the aPPiica’cion fields with strong Probabilistic

ﬂavour.



SPeakers:

Shankar Bhamidi (North Carolina)
Benedikt Jahnel (Berlin)

Max Klimm (Berlin)

Peter Morters (Bath)

Tiago Peixoto (Bath)

Jérg Polzehl / Karsten Tabelow (Berlin)
Klaus Obermager / Wilhelm Stannat (Berlin)
Lenka Zdeborova (Saclag)

For further details and regjstration, see
https://www.math~ber|in.de/acaclemics/summer~
schools/ 2017/ ranclgr_ap_h.

Regjstration will be open from 1 APril 2017 until 31 May
2017.

The summer school is suPPortecl 139 the EPSRC via the
Centre for Doctoral Training in Statistical APPIie&
Mathematics (SAMBa) at the University of Bath, the
DFG via the Berlin Mathematical School and bg the
Weierstrass Institute for Applied Analgsis and

Stochastics) Berlin.


https://www.math-berlin.de/academics/summer-schools/2017/randgraph
https://www.math-berlin.de/academics/summer-schools/2017/randgraph

Please direct scientific c]uestions about the school to the
organisers.
We hope to see you in Berlin at the end of August.

Best wishes,

Wolfgang Konig, koenig@wias~berlin.de

Cécile Mai”er, c.maillerebath.ac.uk

Marcel Ortgjese, m.ortgiese@bath.ac.uk

Matt Roberts, mattiroberts@gmail.com

Tim Rogers, t.c.rogers@bath.ac.uk
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